
Every year, the City of Tumwater reports on the water quality of drinking water received by all water
customers in the Lakeland Manor neighborhood through a supplemental letter. 

All drinking water for Lakeland Manor comes from a well located on 60th Avenue Southwest that is
operated and maintained by the City of Tumwater. The drinking water from this well is safe to drink
without any treatment or additives, like chlorine. In addition, to ensure that you continue to receive
water in the event of a power outage or other emergency, the City provides an emergency
interconnection with Lakeland Manor. If an outage occurs, you will temporarily receive water from
the City’s main distribution system, which is chlorinated. While this is not a common event, in 2023,
the City delivered water once to Lakeland Manor making sure all customers had no disruption in
water service.

You can now view the complete 2023 City of Tumwater Water Quality Report online, including water
quality results for the Lakeland Manor water system.

2023 Lakeland Manor Water
Quality Report

Where does your water come from?
Water used in our water system is groundwater. Groundwater pumped by wells

comes from a deep underground aquifer called the Vashon Aquifer. The aquifer has
water stored between grains of sand and gravel that were deposited by glaciers over

12,000 years ago.

Go to the Water Quality Report 
or scan the QR code with your mobile phone.

Dear Lakeland Manor Water Customer,

www.ci.tumwater.wa.us/WaterQualityReport
www.ci.tumwater.wa.us/WaterQualityReport



